
From: Robert Goss
To: Karen Sanabria
Cc: Stephanie Hannum
Subject: River District Public Correspondence
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 7:36:50 PM

File as "Truitt - January 27, 2024."

Thanks,
RG

From: Chris Shepard <cshepard@folsom.ca.us>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 7:55 AM
To: Robert Goss <rgoss@folsom.ca.us>
Subject: FW: Feedback for Folsom, CA
 
Another remail from our feedback form. Thanks!
 

From: City of Folsom - Website Admin <webmaster@folsom.ca.us>
Date: Saturday, January 27, 2024 at 10:17 AM
To: Webmaster <Webmaster@folsom.ca.us>
Subject: Feedback for Folsom, CA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
You have received this feedback from Warren Truitt <  > for the following
page: 

https://www.folsom.ca.us/government/community-development/planning-services/river-district-
master-plan

I do not support any River District development on Bureau of Reclamation (BOR) owned & CA State
Parks managed, lands, other than projects proposed by & approved by these two government
organizations. To me, the River District proposals on land not owned by the City of Folsom are
specifically intended to enhance economic development for the city. It is interesting that Folsom
does not acknowledge that users of Lake Natoma come from all over the County & beyond. The
latters interests and voices are not being sought. Keep the Lake Natoma area the way it is, a beloved
recreational & nature specific asset.


